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Resolution Supporting Change of Off-Sale Liquor Hours  

 

 
 

WHEREAS, the Highland District Council has heard concerns from liquor store owners that 

the 8:00 PM closing time has adversely affected the stores located close to 

neighboring municipalities, and  

 

WHEREAS, the State of MN allows for liquor stores to be open between the hours of  

            8:00 AM and 10:00 PM Monday –Saturday; therefore 

 

BE IT RESOLVED, that the HDC's Board of Directors supports a change to the hours of 

operation for off-sale Liquor Stores in the City of Saint Paul, in an effort to make St. Paul 

competitive with surrounding municipalities and no longer disadvantage beer, wine and 

liquor merchants located in neighborhoods adjoining municipalities that allow for longer on 

sale hours. 

 

Approved August 29, 2016 

By the Highland District Council Board of Directors 

 


